
 

 

 

 
 

Improve the Planning System 

  
Work has started on a review of the planning system. 
 
This is your opportunity to help Government make the 
right decisions for the planning system and prepare 
properly to bring these changes into operation. 
  
All interested parties are invited to make comments.   
The deadline for responses is 15th December 2017.   
 

For more information visit www.gov.im/improveplanning 
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